
 

 

 

 

 

 

October 13, 2021 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

 

Marion Town Council and Marion Planning Commission will conduct a Joint Public 

Hearing on November 1, 2021 to consider a request for a Special Use Permit for 718 

North Main Street. The hearing will be held at 5:30 p.m. or as soon thereafter in the 

Municipal Building located at 138 W. Main Street, Marion, VA. Additional information 

may be obtained by contacting Town Manager, Bill Rush at 

276-378-5019. 
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